
General Plan Amendment Application

There are times when a development requires an application to amended the General Plan. 

It is required to have a pre-development review meeting with staff prior to any applications for
a development.  If you were advised at the pre-development meeting an amendment to the
General Plan is needed,  please click HERE for the application.  

https://www.morgancityut.org/planning/page/general-plan-amendment-application
http://app.civicreview.com/application/61520dd7a5870c001bd0ea20

